
From: Nicholas, Wendy <NicholasWB@scdot.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Oakley, Janet P.OakleyJP@scdot.org

Date: 9/23/2014 6:55:03 AM
Subject: FW: Letter dated September 22, 2014 from Secretary Oakley to Ms. Katherine F. 

Veldran concerning SCDOT Legislative initiatives for 2015.
Attachments: Katherine F Veldran - Legislative initiatives - 9 22 14.pdf

I emailed you our legislative initiatives yesterday but I guess my office forgot to include the attachment when they 
originally sent it to me and I didn't realize it. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks!
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